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ALUMNAE OF THE CHINESE DEPARTMENT DONATES MONEY FOR PUBLICATION  
 

Ms. Chang Yue-tao, an alumnae who graduated from the Department of

Chinese (DC) 34 years ago, donated generously towards the publication of

the award winning literary works that were selected for the 23rd Wu-Fu

Kang Literature Awards. She (the third from the right in the picture)

arrived from England, where she resided, to attend the award ceremony and

the reception held for the 50th founding anniversary of the DC.

 

 

 

She will, starting this year onward, donate NT$ 100,000 each year towards

the fund needed for the publication of a collection of Wu-Fu Kang Awards

winning works. In addition to that, she will contribute another NT$ 20,000

each year to the Chang Wen-shuh and Kuo Ching-che Scholarship. There are

two recipients every year awarded with NT$ 10,000 each. This year the

scholarship went to You Shih-ya and Li Ching-yu, both sophomores of the

DC.

 

 

 

Together with 10 other alumni, Ms. Chang attended the reception held by

the Chinese Department. She and many of her classmates, more than 30 of

them, in fact, arrived Tamsui one day earlier to have a class reunion,

thanks to one of them, Mr. Huang Hsing-lung’s efforts. He is the one who

has organized most class unions since he graduated 34 years ago. He is

retired from the Chinese Daily, but remains active in editing class

newsletter and related affairs. He has also donated scholarship to TKU

(NT$ 5,000 each for two students each semester), and the two students that

received this scholarship this year are Ho Yi-liang, and Yu Hui-ying, both

junior of the DC. ( ~Ying-hsueh Hu )
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10 alumni from Class 1973 of the Department of Chinese are seen here with the faulty members of the DC

on the 50th founding anniversary.



 


